
FutureAct with Mrs. FinnFutureAct with Mrs. Finn

THIS MONTH

NEXT MONTH ONGOING

Our first FutureAct meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 19th, in room C-22.

E-mail Mrs. Finn if interested in being a part of FutureAct and she will add you to the
Schoology Group Page!  You do not need to come to every meeting in order to

participate in the club!  We meet once a month and participate in many events including
district wide events with all three middle schools!

Our October meeting will take place on
Wednesday, October 18th in room C-22.

We will be collecting BRAND NEW
costumes for patients at CHOP and

families at the Ronald McDonald House-
feel free to send in early!

Candy Buy Back will take place after
Halloween: students can donate extra
candy from trick-or-treating to be

distributed at retirement villages and
various outreach programs

Can tab collection for Ronald McDonald
House

ID holder & lanyard sales

BookSmiles Collection

If your family is ever in need of support
with food or holiday help, FutureAct can

help!

Please click on any underlined words
for hyperlinked documents!
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